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ZOOLAB VISIT TO YOUR SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Guardian
Your child’s class will soon be receiving a visit from ZooLab.

This visit will entail the showing and handling of live animals and all of the children will get the
opportunity to handle some of them themselves.

There will be a range of animals depending on the topic chosen.

Although we strongly encourage all of the children to join in with the activities, it is important to
note that no child is ever forced to handle the animals that they do not wish to.

At ZoolLab, we take health and safety very seriously and you can rest assured that all of the
animals handled by your children are totally safe and unable to cause any harm. We also
operate a strict hand washing policy that we enforce at the conclusion of every session.

We are sure that your child will enjoy this experience and hope that it will stimulate an interest
in animals and related environmental subjects.

Yours sincerely
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